
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 12th March 2021 

It has been so lovely to welcome all the children back to school this week, and we are pleased to re-
port that the children have settled in well. 

 

English: In English we have been basing our learning around our class text, The Lost Happy Endings.  We 
have also been spending some time recapping on all the grammar we have learnt so far, it’s great to 
see how many of the children have remembered lots of their learning from in school before Christmas.  
All parents have now been sent the login details for Accelerated Reading, on here the children will be 
able to complete online quizzes after they have finished reading their ‘Special Books’ which were is-
sued to all children on Monday.   

Maths: In Maths this week we have been continuing to practise telling the time.  As part of this the chil-
dren have enjoyed making their own clocks and using them to support them in learning to tell the time 
to o’clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past.  The children then progressed to telling the time to 5 
minute intervals.  Next week we will be learning about money, please try and create opportunities for 
your children to handle coins.  This could include paying for small things in shops and discussing the 
prices of various items. 

Just a few reminders… 

· Please ensure your child brings in a jumper/cardigan labelled clearly with their name. 

· Please make sure children’s long hair is tied back and ensure no nail varnish  is worn to school.  

· Children are encouraged to bring in named bottles containing water.  Juice is not permitted. 

· A range of fruit is provided for snack each day, children are asked to not bring in additional 
snacks from home. 

· Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school, these will stay in school and go home to be 
washed over the Easter Holiday.   

Year Two do PE on a Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Home learning task 

All children have been issued a library book and an Accelerated Reader book, known to the children 
as their ‘special book’ please try to allow time for the children to complete the online quiz once they 
have finished reading these books. These will need to be returned weekly,  on a Monday so that they 
can be swapped so please ensure that they are kept in your child’s book bag. 

 

Elm Class library slot: Mondays   Hazel Class library slot: Mondays 

 

Maths Home Learning will be via Mathseed.   

E � t , � > > 


